
Wednesday 8th June 2022
Dear Parents/ Carers,

RE: Year 1 Educational Visit from The Astronomy Roadshow

We are very pleased to tell you that we will be having a visit from The
Astronomy Roadshow on Thursday 16th June 2022. The visit will
form part of our learning during term 6’s topic Space - Out of this world,
focussing on the solar system and what we would find if we visited
space. We have secured a session for the Year 1 children to learn more
about the planets, stars, astronauts and space travel!

This session will take place in the afternoon, so please ensure your child
arrives at school at the usual time. The children need to wear full school uniform and will not need to bring
anything in addition. Throughout the day the children will take part in activities relating to their space
experience. Due to the short notice, we only request voluntary contributions of £3 towards the visit, payable
on Parent Pay. The school will meet the rest of the cost for the visit.

Please complete the Google Form by clicking the link below to give your child permission to take part in the
school visit.

https://forms.gle/FetvSbqzbyE66Mxy7

Google Form to be completed by Wednesday 15th June 2022

Yours Sincerely,

Miss Huggins, Miss Ballard & Ms Brough

Year 1 Class Teachers

https://forms.gle/FetvSbqzbyE66Mxy7
https://forms.gle/FetvSbqzbyE66Mxy7

